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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Monday:   Board of Governors 7.00pm
Tuesday:    P1-4 PE
                 Live Online Engineer

                 Story Telling 

                 Transfer Club                                  
Wednesday: Fancy Dress and Halloween  Disco
                   Afterschool Transfer Club
Thursday:    Off
Friday:        Off    
 School Council and Eco Elections

There was great excitement at the school elections and I was very impressed with how confidently the children delivered their speeches and Power Points. Well done to everyone who took part and who knows we could see some of them in Stormont in the future! The following children were elected:- School Council – Ben, Lukas, Jayden, Codie, Megan, Cailin, Adam, Molly and Thomas.
Eco Council – Cormac, Dara, Caden, Aisling, Sean, Grainne, Ethan, Eimear, Tomas
Ulster American Folk Park

We had a fantastic day at the Ulster American Folk Park where we were treated to a wide range of Halloween activities including story-telling, food tasting, tea leaf reading, country dancing and apple bobbing. It was very heart-warming to hear the Folk Park staff compliment our children on their manners, level of engagement and knowledge. Well done boys and girls you are a real credit to your family, school and community.
Story Telling 
Melanie from Fivemiletown Library will visit our school on Tuesday and she will read a selection of Halloween stories in Winnies Cottage.

Live Online Engineer
Key Stage 2 will link live with an engineer on Tuesday 29th October. They will link live with Iulia Motor – a motor engineer at Leyton. This is one of a series of live online events with the theme, ‘If you were an engineer what would you do?’ 
Halloween Disco

Just a reminder that our Halloween Disco will take place on Wednesday 30th October 1.15 to 2.00pm. The children can come to school in their fancy dress costume.

Mid Term Break
School will be closed on Thursday 31st October and will reopen on Thursday 7th November. We wish everyone a very happy and safe Halloween.
Upcoming Events

Halloween Disco – Wednesday 30th October
	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Aoibhinn
Mrs Gallagher/ Mrs Boyd: Dara
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

